Meeting held at 7.30-8.15pm Tuesday 13th December on Zoom
5 members of RWG present
BE - British Eventing SC - Sport’'s Committee

The chair fedback communication from BE regarding membership restructure but some small
concessions may be able to be made.

The group has lost a member and therefore seeks to increase numbers. Geographic placement
and other demographics were considered and ERA will undertake an application process for a
replacement. Please do encourage any suitable contacts to apply!

The group then discussed the papers and proposals being submitted to SC. Our views are
being represented by Paul Tapner as Bruce Haskell is on holiday.

There is a sub-group meeting being held to discuss membership loyalty options to take to BE.
Thoughts and ideas were bounced around and will be fedback via the group’s representative at
that meeting.

The Intermediate Masters dressage test has been run past Gill Watson and she is now creating
the mark scheme to accompany it, prior to submission to SC in January.

The chair noted that the terms sheet for an exciting project for 2022 needed to be created in
order to be presented at SC and communicated with BE about who would be doing this.

We have asked BE for further information about their coaching and training roadmap for 2022 in
order to best guide our future ideas and submissions in this area.



